
The garden group is enjoying a renaissance under the leadership of Louise Kevill and we are now 
very much enjoying our summer programme of visits to local gardens. I am reporting on the one 
to Mill Cottage in late May. It was raining but that did not dampen the spirits of hardy gardeners. 
Of course the garden was stunning, backing on to views of open farmland, so characteristic of 
lovely Lincolnshire. However, what really caught our eyes was the way the owners have created 
pieces of garden art out of scraps. This was inspiring. I took several photos to share with you to 
pass on ideas you can copy. 

 

Jane Guy 

 


